[bookmark: _GoBack]
From: NPCPP Manager <Manager@npcpp.ie> 
Sent: Thursday 16 April 2020 11:56
Subject: NPCPP Changes to State Exams 2020 Survey

Dear Principal,

Firstly, on behalf of NPCPP I would like to thank all teachers and staff for your continuing work in educating the young people of Ireland. Our last survey showed that the parents of Ireland are grateful and appreciative of all that teachers are doing in these difficult times. (see report here)

Following the Minister's announcement on Friday 10th April, we would like to ask for the parents’ voice on the changes announced. We would appreciate it if you could send this email to parents asking for their views.

SURVEY LINK

Kind regards,

Aideen Nicholson
Administrative Assistant
NPCPP

